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X (FORMALLY KNOWN AS TWITTER) 

Dear families, 
 
As was shared last session, we have decided to change our approach regarding our use of X (formally known 
as Twitter). Each teacher now has a separate account where they will share content. For families, we ask that 
you follow your child’s teacher and our main account, @NethertonPS 
 
In order to maximise our use, we will retweet or share posts made by teachers on our main account. Our 
account, along with the new teacher accounts, will remain private. Therefore, you will only be able to view 
content for the teachers you follow or anything that is posted by the main @NethertonPS account. 
 
Details of each teacher’s X account are below. Please note, teachers will only accept requests from accounts 
which match contact details we hold for your child (E.g. – same name as a parental contact) If we have any 
requests we cannot immediately confirm, we will not approve this. If your request to follow has not been 
approved, please contact the office so we can discuss this with you. We encourage you to reply and like posts 
but please note, teachers will not respond to direct messages. Please continue to phone or email the school 
office.  
 
Miss Jackson (P1) @MissJackson_NPS 
Mrs. Brown (P2/1) @MrsBrown_NPS 
Ms. Swan and Mrs. Henderson (P3) @MsSwMrsHend_NPS 
Miss Graham (P4) @MissGraham_NPS 
Mrs. Carr (P5)  @MrsCarr_NPS 
Mrs. McGuire (P6/5) @MrsMcGuire_NPS 
Mrs. Bauer (P6)  @MrsBauer_NPS 
Mr. MacNab (P7) @MrMacNab_NPS 
Mr. Graham (NCCT) @MrGraham_NPS 
Mrs. Kesley (HWB) @MrsKesley_NPS 
Ms. Clarkson (NCCT) @MsClarkson_NPS 

 
We will continue to review accounts which follow our main account and will be removing accounts for 
families which have left the school or whom we cannot confirm match to contact details we hold. If you feel 
you have been removed in error, please request to follow us again and contact our school office so we can 
confirm your details. 
 
If you have any questions about this, please get in touch. 
  



                                                              

Kind regards,   
 

 
Mr. MacNab 
Acting Principal Teacher 
nlmacnaba@northlan.org.uk  
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